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S: • When you send digital photos through the Internet, please send the full, original

digital file yourself, rather than using digital photo software like Kodak EasyShare,
Kodak Gallery, Flickr, etc.These programs send very low-resolution images, and they
don’t look good in print.

• We want you to look your best, so send us the original digital file, please! Thanks!
• Digital photos optimally should be between 100K and 2 megabytes in size and may

be e-mailed to: pictureperfect@cityemployeesclub.com
• The contest is all in good fun:The Club cannot be responsible for delays in 

delivering Alive!, or for delays in the transmission of responses.

• The contest is open to all Club members in good standing. Non-mem-
bers are welcome to submit, but only Club members are eligible to win
the monthly prize.

• If your photograph does not win, you are welcome to re-submit.

• Winners are chosen by Club staff. All decisions will be final.

• You must certify (if asked) that you indeed took the picture. No ringers!

• Photos can be submitted either on paper or digitally. Please don’t send
both.

• If you want your print photo returned, please write your name, address and
phone number on the back of your photo.

• Photos can be of any subject matter: vacation, portraits, families, land-
scapes, still lifes, pets, etc. Subject matter must be appropriate for Alive!

• Paper prints can be mailed to: Picture Perfect Contest, Alive!, City
Employees Club of Los Angeles, 350 S. Figueroa St., Suite 700, Los
Angeles, CA 90071

NEXT DEADLINE: May 15
Happy Snapping!

FIVE PRIZESWIN
WalMart

Card$25

Runners-up: Stephanie Lazarus, Robbie Horvath, Stephanie Burkhart, Leticia Barnes, Mike Kutas, John Sousa and Russell Harris.
Runners Up:

For May, 
we have four 

winners!
Start snapping today, and 
send us your best results! 
Five winners will receive 

a $25 WalMart Card.

John’s
Picture Perfect

Contest

“I took this during a campout to Death Valley Sand Dunes.”
— John Edwards, Retired LAPD.

John’s comments:You took what could have been a rather plain shot and, by

changing the angle, made it a very surreal one. Nice work, John!

“This is my cousin, David Larriva, in Taji, Iraq. It’s snowing! He’s coming home, hope-

fully, in two months. This is his third tour. Support our troops!”

— Holly Carlson, Harbor.

John’s comments: Thanks, Holly, for this unique photo. And yes, whether you

agree with the war or not, support the troops!

“Here’s a picture of a ‘Spanish shawl,’ a southern California invertebrate, taken

April 6 at Santa Catalina Island’s Black Rock. The water depth was 62 feet, with

the water temperature at 54 degrees. It wasn’t one of the best dive locations or

conditions (only 15 feet of visibility), but I was able to capture this great picture!

A nice trade off.”

— Kurt D. Garcia, Police Officer III, Emergency

Operations Division, LAPD

John’s comments: Very nice, Kurt! It makes me want to get some Catalina

tickets from the Ticket Guy!

“This is a picture of a little unnamed waterfall just outside the town of Haines,

Alaska.”

— Todd Rother.

John’s comments: I’ve always wanted to take a photo like this but never

found the right spot; thank you for this beautiful photo, Todd!




